
Road Construction – Temporary Detour 
U.S. Highway 26 and 690 West 

Entering into the County Solid Waste Transfer Station 
Monday, July 29th  - Saturday, August 3rd, 2024 

 
 

Road construction will require customers needing to get to the Bingham County Solid Waste Transfer Station 
(254N 690W) to take the following detours: 
 
Traffic coming from Blackfoot (NW) on U.S. Highway 26, turn north onto Clark Road (600W), then turn west on 
Williams Road (350N), then turn south onto Lemhi Road (700W) and turn east onto Pit Road (250N). 
 
Traffic coming on U.S. Highway 26 from the Arco/Moreland will need to go to Clark Road (600W) and turn north 
and follow the detour signs. 
 
 

 


